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Invitation to the ORIGINAL SUBSTANCE OF DIVINE PRINCIPLE Seminar in 
German language 
 
Rainer and Chieko Fuchs 
March 3, 2014 
 
Dear Regional Leaders, National Leaders, City Leaders and Group Leaders 
 
It is my great pleasure to inform you about the upcoming ORIGINAL SUBSTANCE OF DIVINE 
PRINCIPLE Seminar in German language. 
 
According to True Father’s instructions everyone needs to attend seven times the OSDP seminar, “in 
order to become a human being” (TF). So we continue to offer this content, this time in German language 
and in autumn we plan one in English language. 
 
By following TF’s words we learn how to become owners of CIG and we achieve deep insights into the 
Divine Principle especially into the Principle of Creation. TF wanted to bring this content already 1945 to 
the prepared Christianity, but they did not listen. In the OSDP Seminar we learn to understand the deep 
Shim Cheong of Heavenly Parents and how to apply this knowledge practically in our everyday life. 
 
We placed this OSDP Seminar into the time of Easter Holidays, so that it is easy for families and esp. for 
2nd Generation to participate. 
 
ORIGINAL SUBSTANCE OF DIVINE PRINCIPLE Seminar in German language: 
 

Invited are:                   all brothers and sisters 1st and 2nd Generation 
 
Dates:                          12th to 19th April 2014 
 
Arrival/Departure:          by 6 pm on Saturday, 12th April 2014 – 2 pm on Saturday 19th April 
2014 
 
Place:                          Camberg / Neumühle, Germany Tel.: 0049 6434 7376 
 
Cost:                            250 Euros 
 
Registration:                 Please register here: euhq@ffwpu-eu.org 

 
There are only about 20 spaces available. Please register early. We will only be able to accept 20 
participants 
 
If you have any questions feel free to contact Rainer Fuchs 
 

Please bring:                Do not need Sleeping bag and pillow case, bring: house shoes, notes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rainer and Chieko Fuchs 
European FFWPU, European Lecturer 
 
 
 
 


